
 
 
 

 
 

Community Reminder 
Transfer station Guidelines 

 
The Shire would like to remind residents of the following important guidelines when visiting the 
Transfer Station: 

• Enclosed Footwear: 

o Must be worn at all times to comply with Safety legislation. 

• Wood and Wooden Furniture:  

o Must be placed in the skip bins and cut to a maximum length of 1.8 metres. 

• Car Batteries: 

o Not accepted at the Transfer Station  

o Dongara Men’s Shed on Vincent Street accept batteries 

• Containers for Change: please ensure; 

o All bags, bales or bins dropped off are: 

 Clearly marked with your eight-digit scheme number 

 Lids removed from all containers 

o Prompt collection of your bags, bales, or bins 

 
We thank you for your cooperation and continued commitment to recycling. Together, we can 
make a positive difference. 
 
Please call 9927 0000 or email reception@irwin.wa.gov.au if you require further information. 
 

Shane Ivers  

Chief Executive Officer 
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